
Intruder Detection Audit Report Findings
Notification to the SISD School Board

The top priority of Smithville ISD (SISD) is keeping our students, staff and faculty safe
every day. The Texas School Safety Center (TXSSC) recently conducted an Intruder
Detection Audit at one of our campuses in late April 2023. This audit provided SISD an
opportunity to create a safer learning environment for our students, staff and faculty.

As a result of the audit, we have been working closely with the campus and the
Smithville ISD Safety and Security Committee to ensure we complete the required
actions and remain in good standing with the TXSSC.

Smithville ISD is committed to providing a safe and secure learning environment for our
students and staff each and every day. Moreover, SISD understands that providing a
safe and secure learning environment is an important and constant task.

If there are any questions regarding the Intruder Detection Audit please contact Michael
Caudill, Ed.D. at 512-237-2487.


